
Press Release:  Provincial Curling Club Championship Coming to Kindersley in 
March 

Kindersley Curling Club is host to the Saskatchewan Curling Club Championship, 
March 24-28, 2022 at the West Central Events Centre. Games start at 8 pm, 
Thursday March 24, and end with the championship games on Monday, March 28 
at 1 pm. 

18 men’s and 10 women ‘s teams  from across the province will be playing off for 
the chance to represent Saskatchewan at the National Championships. 

A special thank you goes to G-Mac’s AgTeam for their sponsorship of this CurlSask 
event. 

The Kindersley Curling Club will be represented by the Colleen Swan and Jesse St. 
John teams. 

Spectators are welcome. Admission is by donation. 

Join us at the Kindersley curling club to take in some great curling games.  

“Kindersley Curling Club is excited to host this event and hopes our community will 
join in welcoming our guests during their stay in our community.” 

 

Date of release: Thursday, March 3, 2022 

Contact ; Sharon Haubrich, 306-463-4559 

 

 

 

 

 


